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I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil because I believe we have the right to 
choose if we do or do not want to play a part in the destruction of nature, and have the 
blood of an entire species of Orangutan on our hands.  

In this day and age I am sure there are many viable alternatives to allowing this 
devastation to continue, and mandatory labelling of palm oil will allow the public to 
show their support for the need for change.  

 

Danielle Lobo 


